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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY NOTIFYING THE
ABSENCE OF THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF PARAGUAY TO THE OAS AND
CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF PARAGUAY
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C.
No. 581-13/MPP/OEA


The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States and wishes to advise that Ambassador Martín Sannemann, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Paraguay and Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization, will be absent from the country from today until August 20, 2013.

In that regard, the General Secretariat is kindly asked to forward this communication to the permanent missions for their attention.


The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of this occasion to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. August 8, 2013

General Secretariat of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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